
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 1998 

 

 

J. Michael Springmann 

4619 Yuma Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20016 

 

Dear Mr. Springmann: 

 

Thank you for your interest in employment with the Assassination Records Review Board.  Your 

letter stated that you are seeking a position with the Review Board following graduation from law 

school in May.  Unfortunately, the Review Board is a temporary agency that will be closing on 

September 30, 1998, and we do not anticipate that we will hire any additional full-time staff members. 

 

Best of luck in your search for employment in public interest law. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 


